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December 18,2023

Richard Alesky
8203 Claremont St

Manassas, VA 201 1 0-3609

Dear Richard,

Thank you for supporting House of Mercy and everyone we aim to help in our community. We

are so blessed to have you as a part of the mission of mercy.

It is because of generous donors like you that House of Mercy can continue the mission of
mercy. God's love and mercy are alive! House of Mercy is an essential part of the community

in Prince William County and we would not exist without the support of our volunteers,
donors, and partners each year. Thank you! On behalf of the House of Mercy and the families
we serve, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of $500 on 1218123.

Please pray for all those who serve and are served through the House of Mercy. I invite you

to pray a Divine Mercy Chaplet for the work and mission of the House of Mercy. We will be

praying for you as well.
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houseofmercyva.org

8170 Flannery Court
Manassas, VA 2O109

703.659.1636

Sincerely,
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Jessica M. Root
Executive Director
House of Mercy

House of Mercy has a Platinum Level rating from the Guidestar Organization, a non-profit
reporting entity.

Please keep this lefter for your tax purposes. House of Mercy is a 501 (c) (3) tax-exempt
organization. No goods or services were received for your donation.


